Welcome to our guests!
We are so honored to have you with us as we worship God together this morning.

We hope you leave here with a renewed sense of who God is and what he desires from each of our lives.

We know its not easy visiting a new place but we are so glad you did, please know you matter to this spiritual family.

Don't know where to go? Ask the one who gave you this bulletin and they will gladly show you where to go.

The Lord's Day December 10, 2017

Today at Bowne

9:20 am Powerhouse Prayer 9:50 am Welcome 10:00 am Sunday School

- Children in Basement
- Youth in Balcony
- Ladies in Upper Room
- Adults in Sanctuary

10:50 am

Church in Worship

- Announcements
- Tithes/Offerings
- Worship
- Biblical Challenge

Today's Moderator: Jim

Adult Sunday School Parables of Jesus

Sermon: Surviving the Swamp

Deliverance from the Swamp

Daniel 12

I am working on updating the Congregational Directory this Holiday Season. If anyone would like to update their picture or information, please see me after church.

~Secretary

This Week at Bowne

Wednesday 7 pm - Prayer & Youth Meeting

Bowne Happenings

- We adults sincerely want to thank our youth for a wonderful kickoff to our Holiday season with the great banquet of last Sunday. The food was great, the service superb, and the fellowship a special blessing. Thank you for showing us the love of Christ and being such a special part of our church family.
- The Christmas program is being planned. If you would like to participate in any way please contact Don or Jim.
- Christmas caroling is Wednesday, December 20th at 6 pm.
- Prayer Concerns: Kathi Rettler was diagnosed with breast cancer this week. Add her to our list of prayer concerns along with her husband Bill who saw elevated numbers at his last visit, for Jackie Hawkes as she continues in her journey, and for Juanita Zook who is facing surgery on her eye as well as her other physical ailments.
- The vote received last Sunday regarding the institution of a budget system of accounting for this fiscal year passed in the affirmative. This won't change much from week to week, except to keep our mission entities before us, we will be instituting a Mission Moment once each month where the Mission Team will have opportunity to remind us of our mission needs. A quarterly report will also be made available to stay abreast on how we are complying with the budgeted suggestion.
- We would like to honor Jim and Mary this Christmas season for their willingness to go above and beyond. Please bring all donations (cash, gift cards or whatever the Lord lays on your heart) to the Pastor Love Gift box sitting on the sound booth counter.